
Norman Head joins Greene County Health Care Board 

Norman Head of Snow Hill is the newest member of Greene County 

Health Care Inc.’s Board of Directors. 

Board Chairman Bobby Nimmo delivered the oath of office during 

Head’s first official board meeting on April 25.  

Head is a retired behavior modification school teacher and serves as a 

chaplain in area health agencies, including Greendale Forrest Nursing & 

Rehabilitation Center in Snow Hill, Willow Creek Nursing & 

Rehabilitation Center in Goldsboro, 3HC Home Health & Hospice in 

Goldsboro and hospitals in Wayne and Lenoir counties. 

Head is a Snow Hill native. He has three sons – Michael, Carl and Shaun 

- and seven grandchildren. 

Greene County Health Care (GCHC) Inc. has six community health center sites in Greene, Pitt and 

Pamlico counties. GCHC provides medical, dental and behavioral health care to residents of the three-

county area and eastern North Carolina. 
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